
Apostolic Church

September 19, 2001

DAMIEN F. MARCHIONE
MARCHIONE STUDIOS, INC.
5030 GARDENDALE DR, NE
CANTON OH 44714

Dear Mr. Marchione:

I hope this letter finds your family well and blessed of God.

Please find enclosed a check for the full amount of your corrected bill. I feel
somewhat dishonest in receiving the many compliments for your craftsmanship that
resulted in our beautiful cross. Perhaps you need to visit one of our services so our
members could have the opportunity to express their heartfelt appreciation of the
beautiful cross.

Thank you for your kindness and extraordinary contribution to our new building.

We look forward to your next installment, the etched panel.

Thank you so much.

Sincerely,

Rodney V. Pamer
Pastor
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